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This bill was extremely misleading to people that haven't bought a firearm before by 

implying that we didn't already have a background check that has to be done each 

time we purchase a firearm. The magazine capacity ban is insane. Going to make it 

so we will not be able to purchase many different firearms just because they hold 

more then 10 rounds... thanks for punishing the law abiding citizens of Oregon... 


